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 I respectfully request your support of HB2314, as a motorcyclist in the northwest for over 20
years, We have seen the benefits of lane sharing vs no lane sharing. 
Traffic reduction , safer riding for motorists, and more watchful eyes BY vehicles are all just
the tip of the iceberg for positive outcomes for lane sharing. 

Please consider what you ALREADY do for Bicyclists, for the other two - wheeled riders. 

Thank you 
See See Motorcycles & Crew 

-- 
Tori George
seeseemotorcycles.com
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